
Email subject line: Call to Change Outdated Breast Screening Practices


Dear Minister,    
I am writing to you to highlight a breast cancer screening practice in our territory that is costing lives: the withholding of breast density information from women.


Breast Density  
Women in ON, BC, AB, MB, PEI, NS, and NB are directly informed of their breast density in their mammogram letter, but not in Yukon. This leaves women with dense breasts in the dark. Dense breasts increase the risk of breast cancer and the risk that cancer will be hidden by dense tissue on a mammogram. Women are unaware of their risk and can have a false sense of security after a normal mammogram.

I ask that the women of Yukon be given the same opportunity as women in other provinces to detect cancer early by allowing for self-referral and informing women of their breast density. 
Sincerely, [Name]

